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The SGHS P&C committee welcomes the proposed CBD and South East Light Rail (CSELR) to provide better
public transport solutions for the wider community, a more efficient service for the school students to reduce
the quantity of cars and buses on roads, and to provide environmental benefits to the community.

We believe that it is vital to design the service to meet the needs of the school children attending SGHS and

SBHS, who will be a very large group of regular users. The paramount issue is the safety of children accessing
the service.

The key points of this submission:

1. Safe crossing not only of Anzac Parade, but also the bus lanes and the light rail tracks
2. Placement of Station

3. Transport Amenity

4, Parklands

We thank you for giving consideration to the issues raised here and look forward to further engagement with
the project as it proceeds.
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Chris Graham-White

President
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